
This Week in Shoreline
October 9, 2017

Highlights from the past weeks 
and previews of coming events



PCD Department
The Planning and Community Development  
Department has moved to the third floor of City 
Hall. 

The PCD Department, including the Permit 
Center, will open for business in their new location 
on Tuesday, Oct. 10.



Monster Mash Dash 5K



Richmond Beach Road 
Thursday, Oct. 12, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

Shorewood High School, 17300 Fremont Ave NW

The project will rechannelize the 
road from 4 to 2 lanes with a center 
turn lane and improved bicycle and 
pedestrian amenities. Come to the 
open house to see how public 
feedback has shaped the plan and 
provide additional comment.

Rechannelization Public Meeting



Richmond Beach Saltwater Park
Volunteer Work Party

Saturday, Oct. 14, 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

Join neighbors and other 
community volunteers as we 
continue to restore Richmond 
Beach Saltwater Park.

More info: 
shorelinewa.gov/calendar



Tween Night at the REC

Join us for a free, fun 
evening for 5th and 6th

grade kids. 

More information: shorelinewa.gov/teens

Saturday, Oct. 14
6:30 to 10:30 p.m.
Richmond Highlands Rec 
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